
The Rosary Guild of St. Gertrude News Update- January 2024

Blessed St. Therese, please intercede on our behalf with our Savior, to instill in the hearts of all
human beings the wisdom of peace, the strength of justice, and the joy of fellowship. Amen.

Santa was the hit of our December meeting! HO HO HO!!! Thanks to our hospitality team for adding a
special touch to the festivities.

Our members provided delightful treats for the gift bags donated to the St. Vincent de Paul families. The
35 gift bags were assembled at our December meeting and as they say, “Many hands make light work.”
The Guild received a beautiful thank-you note from SVDP. Our generosity and efforts were greatly
appreciated.

We are working on getting information onto the Rosary Guild link (under Ministries) on the parish
website www.stgerts.com. More updates on this as we progress.

WISHING YOU ALL A HAPPY AND BLESSED 2024

(Please see photos from the December meeting below.)

http://www.stgerts.com











